
There will be traffic restrictions during the
Parventa holiday
We would like to inform you that due to the Parventa holiday planned for May 13, there will be the following traffic restrictions:

From Thursday, May 11 at 22.00 until May 13 at At 22.00, transport access to the parking lot of the “Pärventa” sports hall will be closed;

Due to the festive procession from May 13 at 11.50 to At 12:30, traffic will be restricted along the following route: Pärventas elementary school – Rindas iela – Tārgales iela – Talsu iela –

parking lot of the “Pärventa” sports hall;

On May 13 from 8.00 a.m. to At 17.00, traffic will be closed on the section of Tārgales Street from the intersection of Ugāle/Kaļķu Streets to the intersection of Talsu Street.

Sorry for the inconvenience!


